City of Columbus – Division of Power
Engineer-In-Training I 

The City of Columbus Department of Public Utilities is seeking qualified candidates for the position of Engineer-In-Training I in the Division of Power. This position is responsible for learning to prepare and review designs for power distribution circuits and substation equipment.  Duties will include preparing and reviewing reports, recommending engineering solutions, estimating quantities and costs for project construction, and performing power system analyses such as arc flash and fault currents.
	
To qualify you must possess a Bachelor of Science in Engineering degree and a valid driver’s license.  Possession of a valid Engineer Intern certificate by the end of the 365 day probationary period is required. This classification exists for individuals to gain the practical engineering experience required by the State of Ohio to be registered as a Professional Engineer (P.E.). Individuals appointed to this classification serve for a limited period of time not to exceed four (4) years. Salary $45,926-$68,848.

[bookmark: _GoBack]If you are interested,  please submit an application to the Civil Service Commission by applying       on-line at www.csc.columbus.gov  by 06/09/2017.  Applicant Tracking is now managed by NEOGOV. If you do not already have a profile in NEOGOV, you will have to set up a new one in NEOGOV before you can submit an application.   Please attach a resume to your application. If you prefer to mail in a paper application, please mail it to the address below.  Pre-employment drug screen and background investigation required if selected. EOE.  Applicants may inspect and acquire a copy of the City of Columbus, Department of Public Utilities EEO Plan by visiting the DPU website at http://utilities.columbus.gov/
 
Contact Person: Nikole Pettus 
910 Dublin Road 
Columbus, Ohio 43215
Phone (614) 645-1494   
Fax (614) 645-0500
DPURecruitment@columbus.gov







